Luberon Parc Naturel Ra C Gional Partie Est
When people should go to the ebook stores, search establishment by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is in fact problematic. This is why we provide the book
compilations in this website. It will no question ease you to look guide
luberon parc naturel ra c gional partie est as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you essentially want,
you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your
method can be every best place within net connections. If you take aim to
download and install the luberon parc naturel ra c gional partie est, it is
extremely simple then, previously currently we extend the associate to buy and
create bargains to download and install luberon parc naturel ra c gional partie
est appropriately simple!

Any Human Heart William Boyd 2007-12-18 William Boyd’s masterful new novel
tells, in a series of intimate journals, the story of Logan Mountstuart—writer,
lover, art dealer, spy—as he makes his often precarious way through the
twentieth century.
Toujours Provence Peter Mayle 1991 The author continues his odyssey through the
French Provence, offering anecdotes about his culinary adventures, life in
Provence, and the colorful characters he meets along the way
Encore Provence Peter Mayle 2013-07-03 In his most delightful foray into the
wonders of Provençal life, Peter Mayle returns to France and puts behind him
cholesterol worries, shopping by phone, California wines, and other concerns
that plagued him after too much time away. In Encore Provence, Mayle gives us a
glimpse into the secrets of the truffle trade, a parfumerie lesson on the
delicacies of scent, an exploration of the genetic effects of 2,000 years of
foie gras, and a small-town murder mystery that reads like the best fiction.
Here, too, are Mayle's latest tips on where to find the best honey, cheese, or
chambre d'hìte the region has to offer. Lyric, insightful, sparkling with
detail, Encore Provence brings us a land where the smell of thyme in the fields
or the glory of a leisurely lunch is no less than inspiring.
Heritage Rodney Harrison 2013 Historic sites, memorials, national parks,
museumsewe live in an age in which heritage is ever-present. But what does it
mean to live amongst the spectral traces of the past, the heterogeneous piling
up of historic materials in the present? How did heritage grow from the concern
of a handful of enthusiasts and specialists in one part of the world to
something which is considered to be universally cherished? And what concepts
and approaches are necessary to understanding this global obsession? Over the
decades, since the adoption of the World Heritage Convention, various
e~crisese(tm) of definition have significantly influenced the ways in which
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heritage is classified, perceived and managed in contemporary global societies.
Taking an interdisciplinary approach to the many tangible and intangible
e~thingse(tm) now defined as heritage, this book attempts simultaneously to
account for this global phenomenon and the industry which has grown up around
it, as well as to develop a e~toolkit of conceptse(tm) with which it might be
studied. In doing so, it provides a critical account of the emergence of
heritage studies as an interdisciplinary field of academic study. This is
presented as part of a broader examination of the function of heritage in late
modern societies, with a particular focus on the changes which have resulted
from the globalisation of heritage during the late twentieth and early twentyfirst centuries. Developing new theoretical approaches and innovative models
for more dialogically democratic heritage decision making processes, Heritage:
Critical Approaches unravels the relationship between heritage and the
experience of late modernity, whilst reorienting heritage so that it might be
more productively connected with other pressing social, economic, political and
environmental issues of our time.
Mad about Wildlife Ann Herda-Rapp 2005-05-01 This collection of qualitative
case studies demonstrates how social groups create opposing symbolic meanings
of Nature during conflict over wildlife issues. It highlights the untapped
utility of constructionist approaches for understanding how different meanings
can ultimately affect wildlife and people.
The Complete Prophecies of Nostradamus Nostradamus 2009 Provides the complete
prophecies of Nostradamus, accompanied by new interpretaions of the seer's
predictions with analysis that includes the dates on which the predictions
would occur.
Caterer & Hotelkeeper 1993-07
Appetite for Life Noel Riley Fitch 1999-04-13 Describes the life and career of
the French chef and television personality, from her wealthy childhood in
California and married years in France to her successful cooking show in the
United States
Wines of the Rhone Valley Robert M. Parker 2010-03-30 Are there wines to rival
the greatest first-growths of Bordeaux and the grand crus of Burgundy? Robert
Parker’s answer is a resounding Yes—they are to be found among the finest wines
of the Rhone Valley. With this new edition of Wines of the Rhone Valley, Robert
Parker, the world’s most influential wine critic, provides the key to enjoying
the winemaking world’s best-kept secret. The area contains the oldest vineyards
in France—indeed the heyday of some of the Rhone Valley wines was 2,000 years
ago, around the time of the Roman conquest of France. In recent centuries,
these wines have been misunderstood and ignored—and consequently undervalued.
All of which means that some of the great wines of the world are available for
a fraction of the cost of those from better-known regions. Wines of the Rhone
Valley is the ultimate resource for every wine lover, highlighting both the
greatest wines of the Rhone Valley and the region’s finest wine values. With
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his trademark thoroughness, Parker has fully revised and expanded this edition
to reflect changes in the region, new personalities, and the latest vintages.
In this edition, Parker returns to the region closest to his heart, exploring
the sun-drenched Rhone Valley in unprecedented candor and detail.
Progress Towards the European 2010 Biodiversity Target European Environment
Agency 2009 As the first indicator-based assessment of progress towards the
European target of halting biodiversity loss by 2010, this report serves two
purposes. First, it takes stock of the state of biodiversity and its loss in
Europe based on the most recent data available. Second, it functions as a
bridge to a comprehensive assessment of the 2010 target to be done in 2010. As
such, the indicators in this report do not only show what is currently known.
They also show where information is missing and what more needs to be measured
and examined to enable a comprehensive assessment in 2010.
Collaboration and Resistance in Occupied France C. Lloyd 2003-09-16 This book
is about how people behaved during the German occupation of France during World
War Two, and more specifically about how individuals from different social and
political backgrounds recorded and reflected on their experiences during and
after these tragic events. The book focuses on the concepts of treason and
sacrifice, and takes the form of an introductory overview, followed by
contextualised case studies in the areas of politics, daily life, civil
administration, paramilitary action, literature and film.
Grammaire de L'ancien Provençal Joseph Anglade 1921
France's Best Trips Oliver Berry 2013 Presents itineraries for thirty-nine road
trips in France, including excursions through Normandy, the Loire Valley,
Provence, the Dordogne, and the Alps.
The Spectator 2000
Empire of Chaos Pepe Escobar 2014-11-11 From Syria and Iraq to Ukraine, from
AfPak to Libya, from Iran to Russia, and from the Persian Gulf to China,
foreign correspondent Pepe Escobar, author of The Roving Eye column for Asia
Times/Hong Kong, crisscrosses what the Pentagon calls the "arc of instability."
As Escobar tells it in the introduction, "the columns selected for this volume
follow the period 2009-2014 - the Obama years so far. A continuum with previous
volumes published by Nimble Books does apply. Globalistan, from 2007, was an
extended reportage/warped travel book across the Bush years, where I argued the
world was being plunged into Liquid War - alluding to energy flows but also to
the liquid modernity character of post-modern war. Red Zone Blues, also from
2007, was a vignette - an extended reportage centering on the Baghdad surge.
And Obama does Globalistan, from 2009, examined how the hyperpower could embark
on a "change we can believe in." The outcome, as these columns arguably
reflect, is Empire of Chaos - where a plutocracy progressively projects its own
internal disintegration upon the whole world." "You will find some key
overlapping nations/themes/expressions/acronyms in these columns; Iran, Iraq,
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Syria, Afghanistan, Pakistan, Central Asia, China, Russia, Ukraine,
Pipelineistan, BRICS, EU, NATO, GCC, the Global South, GWOT (the global war on
terror), The New Great Game, Full Spectrum Dominance. You will also find a
progressive drift towards not conventional war, but above all economic war manifestations of Liquid War." Incrementally, I have been arguing that
Washington's number one objective now is to prevent a full economic integration
of Eurasia that would leave the U.S. as a non-hegemon, or worse still, an
outsider. Thus the three-pronged strategy of "pivoting to Asia" (containment of
China); Ukraine (containment of Russia); and beefing up NATO (subjugation of
Europe, and NATO as Global Robocop)." Book the ultimate trip to the Empire of
Chaos, and see how the U.S. - and the West - are tackling the emergence of a
multipolar world.
Book Of Abstracts Of The 57th Annual Meeting Of The European Association For
Animal Production Ynze van der Honing 2006-08
www.wageningenacademic.com/eaap2006
A Year in Provence Peter Mayle 2010-05-19 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • In this witty
and warm-hearted account, Peter Mayle tells what it is like to realize a longcherished dream and actually move into a 200-year-old stone farmhouse in the
remote country of the Lubéron with his wife and two large dogs. He endures
January's frosty mistral as it comes howling down the Rhône Valley, discovers
the secrets of goat racing through the middle of town, and delights in the
glorious regional cuisine. A Year in Provence transports us into all the earthy
pleasures of Provençal life and lets us live vicariously at a tempo governed by
seasons, not by days.
Everybody Was So Young Amanda Vaill 2013-05-02 New York Times Bestseller: “A
marvelously readable biography” of the couple and their relationships with
Picasso, Fitzgerald, and other icons of the era (The New York Times Book
Review). Wealthy Americans with homes in Paris and on the French Riviera,
Gerald and Sara Murphy were at the very center of expatriate cultural and
social life during the modernist ferment of the 1920s. Gerald Murphy—witty,
urbane, and elusive—was a giver of magical parties and an acclaimed painter.
Sara Murphy, an enigmatic beauty who wore her pearls to the beach, enthralled
and inspired Pablo Picasso (he painted her both clothed and nude), Ernest
Hemingway, and F. Scott Fitzgerald. The models for Nicole and Dick Diver in
Fitzgerald’s Tender Is the Night, the Murphys also counted among their friends
John Dos Passos, Dorothy Parker, Fernand Léger, Archibald MacLeish, Cole
Porter, and a host of others. Far more than mere patrons, they were kindred
spirits whose sustaining friendship released creative energy. Yet none of the
artists who used the Murphys for their models fully captured the real story of
their lives: their Edith Wharton childhoods, their unexpected youthful romance,
their ten-year secret courtship, their complex and enduring marriage—and the
tragedy that struck them, when the world they had created seemed most perfect.
Drawing on a wealth of family diaries, photographs, letters and other papers,
as well as on archival research and interviews on two continents, this
“brilliantly rendered biography” documents the pivotal role of the Murphys in
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the story of the Lost Generation (Los Angeles Times). “Often considered minor
Lost Generation celebrities, the Murphys were in fact much more than legendary
party givers. Vaill’s compelling biography unveils their role in the European
avant-garde movement of the 1920s; Gerald was a serious modernist painter. But
Vaill also shows how their genius for friendship and for transforming daily
life into art attracted the most creative minds of the time.” —Library Journal
A Year in Provence/Toujours Provence Peter Mayle 1993-10-01 A boxed set
containing Mayle's best-selling A Year in Provence and Toujours Provence offers
a colorful study of the people, landscapes, and life-styles of Provence.
Reprint. 15,000 first printing.
Riding in the Zone Rouge Tom Isitt 2019-03-21 'An evocatively thoughtful wider
history of the race, the war and the peace' GUARDIAN 'Occasionally funny and
regularly poignant, brilliantly focused in its research . . . His drive, wit
and curiosity inform Zone Rouge . . . gently profound and genuinely moving'
HERALD The Circuit des Champs de Bataille (the Tour of the Battlefields) was
held in 1919, less than six months after the end of the First World War. It
covered 2,000 kilometres and was raced in appalling conditions across the
battlefields of the Western Front, otherwise known as the Zone Rouge. The race
was so tough that only 21 riders finished, and it was never staged again. With
one of the most demanding routes ever to feature in a bicycle race, and plagued
by appalling weather conditions, the Circuit des Champs de Bataille was beyond
gruelling, but today its extraordinary story is largely forgotten. Many of the
riders came to the event straight from the army and had to ride 18-hour stages
through sleet and snow across the battlefields on which they had fought, and
lost friends and family, only a few months before. But in addition to the
hellish conditions there were moments of high comedy, even farce. The
rediscovered story of the Circuit des Champs de Bataille is an epic tale of
human endurance, suffering and triumph over extreme adversity.
The Principles of Geotourism Anze Chen 2015-05-07 The book introduces tourism
earth-science as a new scientific discipline by applying the principles of
earth-science in the study of natural and human tourism resources. It involves
studying the geo-scientific characteristics of these tourism resources through
surveys, evaluation and aesthetic value assessment. It also discusses about the
principles behind geopark establishment and management. It is an important
publication providing direction for geopark and tourism developments in China.
The book is a tool for geological heritage survey, assessment and research. It
can also be used to assist planning of geopark, national parks, heritage
protection and scientific interpretation. It is a valuable teaching material
for teachers and students of geoscience and tourism as well as providing useful
guidance for geopark managers and tour guides in their operation. In addition,
the book also offers scientific knowledge of the surrounding natural and
cultural landscapes to the public and the general visitors.
Birder's Guide to France Ligue française pour la protection des oiseaux 1992
luberon-parc-naturel-ra-c-gional-partie-est

5/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 27, 2022 by guest

Use and Conservation of the Biosphere Unesco 1970
Postcard from Provence Julian Merrow-Smith 2010-05-26
French Revolutions Tim Moore 2003-06 The humorous account of an amateur's
participation in the Tour de France documents his resolve to complete all 2,256
miles of the competition, his use of hay fever pills for ephedrine boosts, his
addition of cheap wine to his water bottle, and his encounters with some of the
race's top heroes, including Lance Armstrong. Reprint. 15,000 first printing.
Hidden Ally Arthur Layton Funk 1992 How did the French Resistance and Allied
forces work together to liberate southern France from the Germans during World
War II? Funk gives the first detailed account of the complex British, French,
and American operations in 1944, an account that uses a wealth of original
sources on both sides of the Atlantic to evaluate the role of the French
Resistance and to assess the problems in coordinating Allied military
activities. Full of detail about personalities and special operations, the book
also offers maps, photographs, and an excellent bibliography.
A Year in Provence Peter Mayle 1990 The author describes his experiences when
he and his wife moved to a two-hundred-year-old French farmhouse, and shares
his observations on the people and culture of Provence
Cooking in Provence Alex Mackay 2012-02-29 Alex Mackay is the chef who runs
Delia Smith's renowned cookery school in Norwich; a man she has described as
having a 'rare and special gift' for cookery. After working with Raymond Blanc,
first as a sous-chef at Le Manoir au Quat' Saisions then as Director of Blanc's
cookery school, in 2000, Alex and photographer Peter Knab opened Le Baou
d'Infer, a cookery school in the heart of the Provencal countryside. Cooking in
Provence is a collection of recipes born out of this experience - dishes cooked
by Alex and his students and inspired by their love not just of the
intoxicating flavours and food of the region, but its way of life. The recipes
reflect the changing seasons, from refreshing summer dishes such as Salade
Niçoise and Pissaladiere to the warming comfort of Daube en Boeuf and
Bouillabaisse, authentically evoking the region's unique identity. Peter Knab's
stunning photographs sit alongside Alex's vivid descriptions of the scenery,
markets and people. Together they conjure a vision of Provence and the food
integral to the region - from the fish caught along its beautiful coastline, to
the aromatic herbs and vegetables harvested from its fields and the fruit grown
in its orchards. This book provides not just a wonderful collection of
mouthwatering dishes, but a slice of the warmth and beauty of Provence itself.
Cycling is My Life Tommy Simpson 2011-03-15 The cyclist Tom Simpson is a
legend. The first British world champion, the first Briton to pull on the
fabled yellow jersey of the Tour de France - he brought professional cycling to
a nation and inspired generations of riders. His autobiography, Cycling is My
Life, was written the year before he died tragically on the barren moonscape of
Mont Ventoux during the 1967 Tour aged just twenty-nine. Forty years on,
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hundreds of fans still make the pilgrimage to the windswept memorial which
marks the spot where he died. In an age where each Tour de France seems more
blighted by scandal than the next, Simpson's story is as relevant now as it was
then. A man of contradictions, Simpson was one of the first cyclists to admit
to using banned drugs, yet the dapper 'Major Tom' inspired awe and affection
from the British public for the obsessive will to win which was ultimately to
cost him his life. First published in 1966, Simpson's autobiography is
essential reading for every dedicated cycling fan and an engaging story of the
life of an iconic sportsman.
Art and Sustainability Sacha Kagan 2014-03-31 What is the cultural dimension of
sustainability? This book offers a thought-provoking answer, with a theoretical
synthesis on »cultures of sustainability«. Describing how modernity degenerated
into a culture of unsustainability, to which the arts are contributing, Sacha
Kagan engages us in a fundamental rethinking of our ways of knowing and seeing
the world. We must learn not to be afraid of complexity, and to re-awaken a
sensibility to patterns that connect. With an overview of ecological art over
the past 40 years, and a discussion of art and social change, the book assesses
the potential role of art in a much needed transformation process.
The Nantes-Brest Canal Wendy Mewes 2012-07-01 An illustrated guide to the
entire 365km length of the Nantes-Brest Canal, this book looks at the history
and evolution of the waterway, as well as providing practical information on
nearby hotels, B&Bs, hostels, campsites and other local amenities.
Fodor's Essential France Fodor's Travel Guides 2017-03-14 Written by locals,
Fodor's travel guides have been offering expert advice for all tastes and
budgets for more than 80 years. Unforgettable artwork, heavenly villages, and
dream cities--there are so many reasons to visit France that deciding where to
go and what to do can be a bit overwhelming. Fodor's Essential France takes the
guesswork out of choosing the perfect French experiences by compiling the top
choices chosen by Fodor's army of France-based writers. This travel guide
includes: · Dozens of full-color maps · Hundreds of hotel and restaurant
recommendations, with Fodor's Choice designating our top picks · Multiple
itineraries to explore the top attractions and what’s off the beaten path ·
Side trips from Paris including Chartres, Versailles, and Monet's Garden ·
Coverage of Paris Neighbourhoods, Western Ile-de-France, Eastern Ile-de-France,
Loire Valley, and Grenoble Planning to focus on just part of France? Check out
Fodor's travel guides to Paris and Provence & the French Riviera.
The Provence Cookbook Patricia Wells 2004-04-13 No matter where you live, or
how gloomy it may be outside, Patricia Wells will brighten your kitchen with
the sunny flavors of France's bountiful south with The Provence Cookbook. A
French-food expert and longtime Provence resident, Patricia offers readers an
intimate guide to the culinary treasures of this sun-drenched landscape and
dishes that will transport you and your guests with every flavorful bite. The
Provence Cookbook's 175 enticing recipes reflect Patricia's long and close ties
with the farmers and purveyors who provide her and her neighbors in Provence
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with a kaleidoscope of high-quality foods. Their year-round bounty is the
inspiration for these exciting, healthful Mediterranean-French dishes,which
Patricia shares with home cooks everywhere. Over the past twenty years, it is
Patricia who has often been the student, learning Provencal ways and regional
recipes directly from the locals. With The Provence Cookbook, her readers
benefit from this rich inheritance, as she passes along such recipes as My
Vegetable Man's Asparagus Flan, or Maussane Potter's Spaghetti. Along side
authentic and flavorful dishes for every course from hors d'oeuvre to dessert,
as wellas pantry staples, The Provence Cookbook features eighty-eight of
Patricia's artful black-and-white photographs of Provence's farmers,
shopkeepers, and delightful products. More than a cookbook, this is also a
complete guide and handbook to Provencal dining, with vendor profiles,
restaurant and food shop recommendations and contact information, and twelve
tempting menus -- delight in An August Dinner at Sunset or perhaps A Winter
Truffle Feast. Whether you are a home cook, a traveler, or an armchair
adventurer, enjoy Provence as the locals do, with Patricia Wells and The
Provence Cookbook as your guides.
Wine Marketing Colin Michael Hall 2008 This is a practical guide to the
specific issues that affect the marketing of wine at an international level.
The author covers theory and the results of research but the focus is on the
nuts and bolts of marketing based on case studies.
Two Towns in Provence M.F.K. Fisher 2011-09-14 This volume brings together two
delightful books—Map of Another Town and A Considerable Town—by one of our most
beloved food and travel writers. In her inimitable style, here M.F.K. Fisher
tells the stories—and reveals the secrets—of two quintessential French cities.
Map of Another Town, Fisher’s memoir of the French provincial capital of Aixen-Provence is, as the author tells us, “my picture, my map, of a place and
therefore of myself,” and a vibrant and perceptive profile of the kinship
between a person and a place. Then, in A Considerable Town, she scans the
centuries to reveal the ancient sources that clarify the Marseille of today and
the indestructible nature of its people, and in so doing weaves a delightful
journey filtered through the senses of a profound writer.
DK Eyewitness France DK Eyewitness 2021-06-22 Make your trip to France as rich
and varied as the country itself with this updated travel e-guide! Whether you
want to be awed by fairy tale châteaux, stroll amid French lavender fields or
lose yourself in world-renowned art museums, your DK Eyewitness travel guide
makes sure you experience all that France has to offer. Inside the pages of
this France travel e-guide, you'll discover: - Our pick of France's must-sees,
top experiences, hidden gems, and the best spots to eat, drink, shop, and stay
- Detailed maps and walks make navigating the city easy - Easy-to-follow
itineraries to help you plan your trip - Expert advice and travel tips to help
you get ready, get around, and stay safe - Color-coded chapters to every part
of France, from Brittany to the French Alps, Provence to the Pyrénées Visit the
home of Romance Cross France off your bucket list and make planning your trip
simple with this updated edition of DK Eyewitness: France. Stunning photographs
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and illustrations combined with expert advice and trusted tips bring this
breathtaking country to life. France provides it all, with a dash of that
characteristic je ne sais quoi. From the dazzling beaches in Nice, the lush
vineyards of Bordeaux, and the Alpine mountains, each region has its own robust
history and lively culture to inspire visitors. Discover colorful French
villages like Riquewihr - immortalized in Disney's Beauty and the Beast or
experience the captivating art galleries in Paris and more! DK Eyewitness
France has been updated regularly to make sure the information is as up-to-date
as possible following the COVID-19 outbreak. Don't stop travelling - there's
more to Eyewitness For more than two decades, DK Eyewitness guides have helped
travelers experience the world through the history, art, architecture, and
culture of their destinations. Expert travel writers and researchers provide
independent advice, recommendations, and reviews. Discover guidebooks to
hundreds of places around the globe!
100 Greatest Cycling Climbs Simon Warren 2013-04-01 Cycling is Britain’s
biggest boom sport and nowhere is the boom more evident than on the road: once
seen as the preserve of serious racers, the road bike has recently found a new
lease of life due to the popularity of challenge rides and Sportives. It is now
possible for cyclists of all abilities to ride a well marked, well marshalled
event just about any weekend of the year, usually based around one, two or
sometimes as many as ten fearsome hills. For the first time, here is a pocketsized guide to the 100 greatest climbs in the land, the building blocks for
these rides, written by a cyclist for cyclists. From lung busting city centre
cobbles to leg breaking windswept mountain passes, this guide locates the roads
that have tested riders for generations and worked their way into cycling
folklore. Whether you’re a leisure cyclist looking for a challenge or an elite
athlete trying to break records stick this book in your pocket and head for the
hills. To watch a video of Simon Warren in action click here
Caesar's Vast Ghost Lawrence Durrell 1994 Before Peter Mayle there was Lawrence
Durrell, who for more than 30 years made Provence his home. In this, his last
book, he distills the affection and understanding of half a lifetime,
describing the rich culture and giving breath to the history that still invests
the land. 39 color photos.
Symmetry Marc J. Straus 2000 In this second book of poems, oncologist Marc J.
Straus addresses the hopes and the tragedies of his profession. The work is a
commentary on his experience in the medical field and a collection of rich,
vivid monologues written from the points of view of both doctor and patient.
These poems show a rare sensitivity not only to those who are suffering but
also to the details that distinguish each life.
Twilight Katherine Mosby 2005-05-31 Breaking her engagement to an undesirable
partner in the years preceding World War II, Lavinia Gibbs rebuilds her life in
Europe, where she experiences a sexual and political awakening at the side of
enigmatic Frenchman Gaston Lesseur.
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